
Attending: Jonah Magar, Susan Kendall, Mike Unsworth, Aaron Tomak 
 

I. Approval of March 25, 2014, minutes--done 
II. Earth Day Recap—Things seemed to have gone well 
III. Accurate signage for staff area recycling containers—Aaron volunteered to 

check both staff & public areas 
IV. Common recycling questions from staff and possible guide to aid in answering 

them—We decided that this was a good idea. Implementation will be deferred to 
next meeting 

V. Bicycle procedures-- deferred to next meeting 
VI. Green Certification: 

A. Certificates-- deferred to next meeting 
B. Decals:  
1. Where should they be displayed--Copy Center & both entrances 
2. How to obtain permission --Jonah will contact Jim Hensley 

VII. Presentation of energy use infographic designed by Jonah –The data provided 
by the Sustainability Office was not helpful for this project 

VIII. Ecogram—Jonah will draft a message on quick energy savings reminders  
 

 


